
 

                                                                                                                    

Hello all, 

Here’s our monthly newsletter. Our sector is still a great place to live and work. I attended over 12 community events last month 
and I hope to continue to attend that many this month. It’s a great platform to meet eveyone in the community. It also shows that 
our sector is one of the most involved communities in the entire city. 
 

  
 
For those that didn’t know, Fourth Precinct won “Precint of the Year” for 2017. We had a ceremony last month and Fourth 
Precinct was awarded the Crime Reduction Flag.  It’s flying right now in front of the precinct. The flag represents the hard work 
our officers do for us everyday. It also represents the hard work each of you have done, to assists us, with reducing crime in the 
Fourth Precinct area.  I applaud you guys, and can only ask for your continued help as we move forward. Let’s keep this downward 
trend in criminal activity going. 
 
I have attached a promotional flier in reference an up coming Citizens Police Academy. This is a free event designed to introduce 
citizens to RPD, improve relationships with RPD, and help with the understanding of police operations and to promote safety in 
the community. If anyone is intrested, please apply. 
 
Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our sector. Plus it gives me the 
understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods, and I can present strategies for us at the community meetings. Always feel free 
to ask questions or point out concerns by sending me a message on Nextdoor. Remember, I cannot see the threads of discussion 
on Nextdoor unless someone sends me a message. 
 
I’ve included a 28-day chart that reflects the crime in Sector 412 for the past 28 days compared to last year at the same period.  
You can see the percentages are moving downward. This is a great trend, but as always, we need your help.  
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I’ve also included a flier that points out some tips on keeping your deliveries and packages safe. Make sure to keep your homes 
and your vehicles locked and secured. Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your trunk area, out of plain view. Never 
leave your vehicle unattended and running. I know it’s cold, but leaving your car running only invites criminal activity. This seems 
to be an ongoing problem. Remember don’t be a victim, we can all do this together. 
 
I thank you all for your time and I’ll be sending out a newsletter next month. Let’s all stay focused and get ready for the warm and 
lovely spring weather that’s headed our way. 
Thanks, 
Rob 
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